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Current Status 
Stadiums Tasmania’s newly appointed Board has held five meetings since the appointment of its Chair and 
five other Board members in December 2022. Its current focus is on preparing for the proposed transfer of 
five existing stadiums to the authority, commencing with the Silverdome and UTAS Stadium. 

The Chair and members of the Board have visited each venue between them and met with the stadium 
owners and managers to better understand the profile, current use and future vision for each stadium. 

The authority has also commenced a process of due diligence around the transfer of the Silverdome and 
UTAS Stadium. It will take some time for the details and agreements associated with each transfer to be 
worked through. Until that time, each stadium to transfer will continue to operate as usual. 
 

CEO Recruitment 
The recruitment of an inaugural chief executive officer for the authority has commenced, with a public 
advertisement running in Tasmania’s three daily papers on Saturday 24 June 2023, and with 
national/international promotion via LinkedIn. 

An innovative, strategic thinker with exceptional leadership and stakeholder skills is being sought, with 
experience operating a similar stadium, venue, tourism or event experience at a senior level. 

The recruitment process is being supported by international sport, media and entertainment recruitment 
firm SRI Executive. Full application details are available at https://www.linkedin.com/jobs/view/3638095520 
and for a copy of the detailed Cabinet Brief please email stadiumstasmania@sriexecutive.com. Applications 
close on Monday, 10 July 2023. 

 

Establishing a head office 
Stadiums Tasmania is opening an interim head office in the WOTSO serviced offices in Hobart on 1 July 2023. 

The space will provide a home base for the authority’s three initial staff as the authority develops its 
financial, employment and operational policies, guidelines and procedures. A permanent (leased) space is 
expected to open in the coming months. 

Contact details 
Address:  162 Macquarie Street, HOBART  TAS  7000 
Email:  admin@stadiumstasmania.org 


